
WAC 434-261-010  Counting center location—Direction of proceed-
ings.  The county auditor shall designate a location to serve as the 
counting center. If that location is other than the county auditor's 
office or county election office, the auditor shall include the loca-
tion of the counting center in the published notice of elections. The 
county auditor shall be responsible for all counting center functions. 
Within the counting center, no person except those authorized by the 
county auditor may touch any ballot or ballot container, or operate a 
vote tallying system. The auditor shall identify either by roster or 
identification tag, or both, those persons so authorized. The vote 
tallying process shall be open to the public to the extent that public 
observation does not interfere with the proceedings or jeopardize the 
security of the ballots. The auditor shall establish local administra-
tive rules pertaining to public observers including the media and how 
they may be accommodated and the necessary limitations thereto. 
[Statutory Authority: RCW 29A.04.611, 29A.04.620, and 29A.04.630. WSR 
11-24-064, § 434-261-010, filed 12/6/11, effective 1/6/12. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 29.04.080, 29.04.210, 29.36.150 and 29.79.200. WSR 
97-21-045, recodified as § 434-261-010, filed 10/13/97, effective 
11/13/97. Statutory Authority: RCW 29.04.080 and 29.04.210. WSR 
92-10-038, § 434-61-010, filed 5/4/92, effective 6/4/92.]
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